THE HOWARD FAMILY ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE
PASSING OF

CHERRY HOWARD

THE FUNERAL SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON
2ND MAY 2023 AT 12PM
HOLY TRINITY CHRUCH, PENTON MEWSEY, SP11 ORD

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED AFTER THE SERVICE AT
THE PENTON MEWSEY VILLAGE HALL

PLease no flowers, instead donations to the Countess
of Brednock Hospice will be grateful received.
www.cobh.org.uk




Contact

Tamzin Howard
32 Harbury Road
Bristol

BS9 4PL

Tamzinhoward27@gmail.com
07789912683
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